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  Statement of Support for Cambodia's Peace Mission to Myanmar 
 
 
New York, USA—UPF offers its support and 
appreciation to H.E. Prime Minister Hun Sen, 
the Prime Minister of the Kingdom of 
Cambodia and the Chair of ASEAN, for leading 
a Peace Mission to Myanmar.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-USA: The North Korean Economy in the Kim Jung Un Era 
 
 
UPF-USA—On December 21, 2021, UPF-
USA held a webinar on the North Korean 
Economy in the Kim Jung 
Un Era. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Ghana: End-of-Year Assembly and Awards Program 
 
 
Ghana—On December 21, 2021, UPF-Ghana 
held a two-in-one event: End of year 
Assembly and Ambassadors for Peace Award 
Night. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-EUME Webinar Envisions "Peace Road" as a Highway to a 
New Civilization 

 
 
Europe and the Middle East—A UPF 
webinar probed an international highway’s 
potential to contribute to 
world peace. 
 

  

  

  

     



 

 

UPF-Peru: Commemoration of United Nations Human Rights Day 
 
 
Peru—On December 22, 2021, Universal 
Peace Federation (UPF) Peru branch held a 
commemoration of UN 
Human Rights Day. 
 

  

  

  UPF-Russia Organizes Youth to Repair Veterans’ Center 
 
 
Udelnaya, Russia—UPF led about 20 young 
volunteers in repairing a 
veterans’ center.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 
JAN 27: NGO Committee on the Family: How Countries 
Can Empower the Critical Role of the Family 
FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 
FEB 10: UPF Int'l - World Summit 2022 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


